
EDITORIAL

This issue of the SHSS has contributions from six scholars from 
various fields in the Humanities and the Social Sciences. I would 
like to thank all of them for their contributions and for their patient 
revisions in the light of the reviewerís comments.

I am grateful to all the reviewers for their reviews. We acknowledge 
the fact that their consent to review these submissions is a clear 
manifestation of their commitment towards academia.

Sarvchetan Katoch




